
Field Monitoring Report 
-- Pebble Exploration Project -- 

 
Personnel:  William Groom (ADNR) Inspection Date:  June 16, 2014 

Charlene Bringhurst (ADNR) Site Contact:   

Hollie Chalup (ADNR) APMA #:  6118 

  

  

  

 Inspection Type:    Wildlife Observed:   

o Complete:   o Bear:  None 

o Partial:  Overflight o Caribou:  None 

o Follow-up:   o Moose:  None 

o Response to Public Complaint:   o Waterfowl:  None 

 o Fish:  None 

 Weather Conditions:   o Other:   

o Temperature:  Mid 60’s F  

o Wind:  Light  Water level at ______________ Lake:   

o Precipitation: Light  o Observed inflow:   

o Visibility:  3-miles o Observed outflow:   

o Sky Conditions:  Overcast  

o Ground Conditions:    

  
Comments:    Pebble camp was overflown by ADNR staff on the yearly overflight of mining and 
exploration activities of Southwest and Southcentral Alaska.  No ground inspection was 
conducted at the time of this overflight.  No active drilling was observed in the course of this 
overflight.  Additional photos of camp, ground crew at tower structure and tundra located around 
Pebble region available. Photos of Pebble’s Illiamna Office and core lot also available. 

Recommendations:     

Actions Needed:   None  
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 Comments/General impression:     

 
Photo 1:  Pebble Camp Location on Claim block 

 
Photo 2:  Ground crew conducting work to the northwest of Pebble Camp location 
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Photo 3:  Ground crew working on tower structure northwest of Pebble Camp. 

 
Photo 4: Pebble Deposit to the West of Pebble Camp 
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